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NEWS RELEASE –TERRACE & DISTRICT AQUATIC CENTRE UPDATE 
 

Terrace, BC 
 
 
 
 
The City of Terrace would like to provide the following update on the Terrace and District Aquatic Centre 
Project to the community: 
 
City of Terrace project staff identified a deficiency in the tile works around the edge of the Main 
Pool. This deficiency was reviewed by an inspection association and is rendered significant enough to 
create an immediate delay in the Substantial Completion process. City Staff are disappointed in this 
finding when working towards substantial completion, and the City cannot respectfully accept the 
facility back into possession for operation. 
 
The City’s project team is working diligently with our prime contractor, Viking Construction, to rectify 
the issue. We will provide more information on the length of delay as well as a date for potential 
opening to the public once we have a full schedule. 
 
The repair of this deficiency does not add any further cost to the project. 
 
 
 
### 
Media Contact: 
 
Karisa Petho 
Communications and Business Development Officer      
City of Terrace      
250.638.4712 / kpetho@terrace.ca 
 
END  
###          

mailto:kpetho@terrace.ca

